
Welcome

Dear All,

Another busy two weeks has flown by! 

Oak class visited Amberley Museum as part of their Transport topic 

and at time of publication, Maple class are on their trip today to the 

Weald & Downland Museum as part of their Victorians topic (pictures 

will be in the next Newsletter).

We have hosted a Parents Evening for those whose children are 

joining us in September as well as welcomed our new Sept 23 intake 

children for Stay & Play sessions in Acorn class.

Year 6 have been doing lots of gardening and attended a workshop to 

help prepare them for their transition to secondary school.

We have been busy preparing for Sports Week next week where we 

have lots of exciting things planned for the children! 

A reminder that all sponsorship forms and monies for our Sports for 

Champions athlete visit from Hannah Beharry need to be in by 

Wednesday 5th July. This is to ensure that those who raise over £35 

get a photo with Hannah on the day on the event (Thursday 6th July).

We are also looking for a new Chairperson, Treasurer & Secretary for 

FoTS, please contact Mrs Campbell in the School Office if you are 

interested in supporting the wonderful work FoTS do or even just to 

volunteer some time for future FoTS events!

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Jonas (Acorn) Joseph (Oak)
Joshua (Oak)

Huxley (Elder)

Nikos (Maple)

Hall of Fame

Archie (Elder)

Nikos (Maple)
Rudee (Elder)

Neola (Acorn)
Finlay (Elder)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Acorn Class: 98%

Oak Class: 93%

Maple Class: 96%

Elder Class: 97%

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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FoTS News
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Due to changes in circumstances, our current FoTS committee members have stepped down so FoTS is 

urgently looking for new committee members (including a Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer) for the new 

academic year and beyond to continue the wonderful work FoTS has done for the school. 

If you would like to get involved or would just like to find out more about being a committee member, 

please speak to Mrs Campbell in the school office or email office@thakehamps.co.uk.

In this academic year, FoTS has held a number of fundraising events including the Halloween and Easter trail 

activities, the Christmas Fayre with its silent auction and the recent very successful Summer Fun Day on the 

Thakeham playing field. 

During this time, FoTS has successfully raised in excess of £6,500!

FoTS has therefore been able to support the pupils of the school through the following:

• Contributing towards school trips to reduce the cost for parents (Maple class’ visit to Worthing Symphony 

Orchestra’s concert, Oak class’ trip to Amberley Museum and Year 6’s upcoming day at Lodge Hill).

• Contributing towards experiences in school (the hedgehogs visit and chick hatching in Acorn class and 

the painting of clay leaves for the entrance corridor by all pupils who had not previously had this 

opportunity).

• Investing in school resources (ukuleles and computing resources).

• Supporting the school with celebrating and commemorating events (Christmas decorations afternoon, 

Christmas panto and coronation bookmarks).

If FoTS is to be able to continue to support the pupils and school in this way then it urgently needs your help. 

Without new committee members, FoTS will no longer exist so please do get in touch if you think you can be 

involved.

Finally, both FoTS and the school would like to say "thank you!" - without your support at fundraising events 

it would not have been possible to raise so much money for the school.
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.

Erin received Players Player 2023 at this years awards 

evening, also top scorer for 2nd year running with 23 goals 

this season. She also attended the High Weald Steam Fair, 

with her tractor and joined the arena parade. Well done 

Erin!

Well to Eryn and Robyn for 

receiving their Gymnastic 

Apparatus 2 Awards!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Acorn class had a visit from PC Bowley as part of their topic on Transport. They learnt about how 

police officers help us in the community, looked inside the police car and learnt how it differs from 

normal cars. They got to turn on the sirens and see various equipment stored in the boot used for 

road traffic incidents.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Oak class enjoyed their trip to Amberley Museum & Heritage Centre as part of their Transport 

topic where they learnt lots of fun facts about wheels, vehicles, electricity and communications.

They got to put together a wheel as well as ride on a train and a nearly 100 year old double

decker bus!
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Dates for Your Diary

• 6th July: All sponsorship forms & monies to be returned for Athlete visit

• 7th July: Sports Day – all year groups in the morning

• 11th July: Maple class Victorian Day

• 12th July: Elder class production – 1:30pm

• 13th July: Elder class production – 6:30pm

• 20th July: Year 6 Leavers trip to Lodge Hill

• 21st July: Leavers Assembly for Year 6 and their families (2:00pm) followed by Year 6

celebrations after school on the field

• 21st July: Last day of term

• 24th July-31st August: School summer holidays

• 1st September: Inset Day

• 4th September: Inset Day

• 5th September: return to school for Years 1-6 (new EYFS children staggered start)
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